Dear Families,
 
Our hearts and minds are with you during the 2020 Remembrance Day Honouring. Please follow the Remembrance Day Video link created by April Strickland from the District Indigenous Education team to acknowledge Indigenous Veterans: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rzGYZsHWOAg&t=2s
 
As well, the Indigenous Education Team looks forward to sharing teachings on Tuesdays in support of learning at home.
 
All our relations,
Rob
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Rob Smyth
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604.296.6900 Ext 661015
burnabyschools.ca | @burnabyschools
 
"I would like to acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish, on whose Territory I work, learn and grow."

